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May 31, 2023 
 

Public Notice: For Immediate Use 
 

The Port of Chelan County will have a quorum present at the 95th Annual AAAE 
(American Association of Airport Executives) Conference & Exposition in Denver, 
Colorado beginning June 3rd through June 5th, 2023. The conference is being held at the 
Colorado Convention Center in Denver, Colorado. 
 
Colorado Convention Center 
700 14th Street 
Denver, CO 80202 
 
No action will be taken at the meetings. 
 
The AAAE Conference Agenda can be found here:  
 
AAAE Conference Agenda 
 
For more information, please contact:  Jim Kuntz 

Chief Executive Officer 
       jim@cdrpa.org       (509) 884-4700 
 
       Sarah Deenik 

Communications Coordinator  
sarah@cdrpa.org   (509) 884-4700 
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